
 

 

16 May 2023 
 
 
 
 
Mr Nathan Stringer 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Department of Planning and Environment 
 
By email: Nathan.Stringer@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
RE: Notice of exhibition 
 Modification of existing development consent – SSD-17491477 
 Parkside Crescent, CAMPBELLTOWN 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review an application to modify the existing 
development consent to construct and operate the “Lang Walker AO Medical Research 
Building” at Campbelltown Hospital.  
 
The Council has reviewed the applicant’s documentation and makes the following 
comments: 
 

 Retention of the previously-approved architectural aesthetic is acknowledged 
and supported. 
 

 No specific changes to existing or new conditions are requested, beyond 
acknowledging the changes to plans in Condition A2 should the modification be 
approved. 

 
If you wish to discuss this letter further, please contact me on (02) 4645 4608 or email 
andrew.macgee@campbelltown.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Andrew MacGee 
Coordinator Planning Engagement

mailto:Nathan.Stringer@planning.nsw.gov.au
mailto:andrew.macgee@campbelltown.nsw.gov.au

